

10th Sept 2021

NEWSLETTER



Congratulations to our stars of the week.

Class 1: Austin for careful sequencing of the events in the story of Jack and the Beanstalk

Logan for amazing effort in his phonics work all week!

Class 2: Jimbob for working hard on place value of numbers up to 100,000

Megan K for a super attitude in all her lessons this week.

Our weekly big heart awards this week go to:-



Millie in recognition of her welcoming nature to our new members of school, treating them with care and compassion to ensure their happiness in school.



Jacob in recognition of showing care and compassion to his fellow class members, and being a perfect role model.



What a lovely surprise Mrs Huck and Mrs Gornall had when they walked into class on Wednesday morning. A baby owl was peering in at the window! It was beautiful with its fluffy baby feathers still visible. It was a little frightened and obviously couldn't fly very far. Mrs Gornall knew the person to ring, who is qualified in handling birds of prey. Class 1 children did get a little look as they were super quiet.

The second picture was one sent this morning after the owl had had it's breakfast, so we can see it is being well cared for.

School Information Packs

These have been sent home today. Please try and complete the paperwork and send back into school on Monday if possible.

Lancashire Evening Post Reception Photographs

Proofs of the Reception picture were sent home on Wednesday if you would like to purchase copies please send the envelope into school with payment.

School Photographer

The school photographer will be in school on Monday 13th September. Family groups are usually taken unless you specifically require your children to be photographed separately. (please email me if you wish this to happen bursar@st-marysclaughton.lancs.sch.uk)

Primary and Secondary Admissions - September 2022

If your child is four years old between 1st September 2021 and 31st August 2022 or is currently in Year 6, now is the time to ensure that your child has a place in school for September 2022. For Lancashire resident families who require a Primary or Secondary school place in September 2022, the means of application is via Lancashire's online system at www. lancashire.gov.uk (then search for school admissions). This system is "live" and "quick and easy to use" and offers an e-mail receipt of all submitted applications. Please ensure that you hit the submit button when you are ready to send in your completed on-line application, You must apply even if you already have siblings at your preferred school. If you live in Lancashire, you can include "out of area" preferences on your on-line application. The closing dates for applications for September 2021 are at 11.59pm on: Secondary—31st October 2021 Primary—15th January 2022 Any difficulty with the on-line system—please contact LCC Customer Access Service on 0300 123 6707

School Absence

Please remember to follow up any absences with a letter stating the dates and reason for absence on your child's first day back to school.

Diary Dates

Mon 13th Sept School Photographs

Wed 29th Sept 4.00-5.00 Small Schools Football Competition Yr 5 & 6

Thurs 7th Oct Chippy Day

Weds 13th Oct 4.00-5.00 Small Schools Football Competition Yr 3 & 4

